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Housing Modernisations 2015-2016 
 
 

April 2003  
Bullock Construction were selected as the Council's preferred choice for the 5 year 

housing modernisations contract. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
April 2008  

Bullock Construction were awarded the modernisation contract for the second time 
after extensive selection processes which included the views of tenant 

representative groups. This 12 year working partnership finished with Bullock 
Construction in March 2014. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
September 2014 

Bullock merged with a company named United House and together they formed a 
new company named United Living, with the vision of becoming a national market 

leader in the provision of affordable housing and sustainable solutions. 

 
 
 
 
 

April 2015 
United Living were awarded the 7 year contract from April 2015 - March 2022. 
United Living will continue to innovate, embracing new and existing partnerships 

whilst adding value with our service. 
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